
Tuesday, April 19, 2022 

To: Vicki Hewitt 

Dear Vicki, 

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of the University Senate’s report and resolution on Charge S-2101: 

Review of University Policy 10.2.4 Units of Credit.  Please thank the Academic Standards, Regulations 

and Admissions Committee for its thoughtful work on this document. 

I am hereby asking Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs Prabhas Moghe to review the 

University Policy on Units of Credit in light of the analysis and recommendations of the Senate, and to 

respond directly to the Senate accordingly. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Holloway 

President & University Professor 


